
Finally                                                      

What an amazing week we have had in Preschool. It 

has been so difficult to to choose our ‘Stars of the 

Week’.  

This week we have chosen Elisha and Henry. Well 

done everyone. We cant wait to see who it will be 

next. Have a lovely weekend.  

From Mrs Johnston and Miss Dugmore 
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Dear Parent’s, Carers 

What an incredible first week we had last week. The children have settled well into the new classroom 

environment and have been making lots of new friendships. We have been making the most of the weather 

and have been enjoying lots of exciting activities in our outside area.  

We will continue to post onto Seesaw so if you haven’t already, please log on to your child’s Seesaw account 

to see what your child has been doing. Also, just a reminder, don’t forget to share your experiences at 

home so your child can share them with their peers.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                      

Quality story of the week       

This week at Pre-School we have been exploring the 

book ‘Marvellous Me’. As a class we have been 

celebrating our own special qualities and the things 

that we are good at.  

We also enjoyed sharing children’s achievements on 

Seesaw and this is helping to support the children’s 

confidence in orally speaking. 
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Belongings 

Thank you to those Parents who have labelled all 

your child’s belongings. We are encouraging the 

children to put their belongings in their tray or 

in their bag. If they attend Tree Tops, they will 

need to put their belongings in their own bag. 

Please can you remind them of this please.  

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

                                                                                      

Snacks and drinks 

Please can we ask if you are sending your child 

with grapes that they are cut up length ways in 

order to keep the children safe. Also, when 

providing your child’s snack in the afternoon we 

kindly ask that your one snack is a healthy 

option and that water is provided to. New 

statutory guidelines came into force in 

September and your continued support will help 

us to implement this with in Pre-School. 

                                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

                                                                                      

Outdoor learning                                    

In Preschool we will be introducing more outdoor 

provision within our daily routine. From next week we 

will be introducing weekly Forest School sessions so 

please provide your child with wellies and an outdoor 

coat.  The days will change each week so that all the 

children can benefit from outdoor learning. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

Phonics 

Next week we will begin our journey into phase 1 

phonics everyday. We will begin working hard on 

using our listening ears to help us to tune into 

sounds all around us. 

                           

 


